
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

Debtor's NUB*.

Wbarfe, William ...

Cohen, Israel

Wilson, Edwin (carry*
ing on business as
Wilson and Com- .
pany)

Wheeler, John George
Alfred

Farrow, Nathan
: Charnley •

Hunter, William
Skelton

Ingram, Frederick
William

Thompson, Chris-
• topher Donald

Bosley, William
George

Address.

23, Edge Lane-road, Old-
ham, in the county of
Lancaster, and lately
residing and carrying on
business at the King
William Hotel, Greenfield,
in the county of York

203, Ystrad-road, Pentre,
Ystradyfodwg, Glamor-
ganshire

18, Frcnchwood-street, and
carrying on business at
28A, Church-street, both
in Preston Lancashire

68 and 70, Caversham-road,
Beading, Berkshire

Imperial-buildings, Whit-
worth, near Rochdale, in
the county of Lancaster

46. Forster-road,Heeley, in
the city of Sheffield

Castle-street and 60,
General Gordon-terrace,
both in Sunderland, in the
county of Durham

The Cottage, Seaton Carew,
also Albert-terrace, West
Hartlepool, both in the
county of Durham

Late of the County of
Gloucester Bank (now
Lloyds Bank), Faringdon,
Berks, now Faringdon
aforesaid

Deccription.

Lately Licensed
Victualler, and
previously
Batcher

Painter and
Glazier

Chemist and
Druggist

Picture Frame
Maker

Tailor

General Dealer ...

Engineer, Iron,
Steel, and Ma-
chinery Broker

Commission Agent

Late Bank Mana-
ger

Court.

Oldham

Pontypridd ...

Preston

Beading ...

Rochdale

Sheffield

Sunderland

Sunderland

Swindon

Ho.

14
of 1897

38
of 1897

17
of 1897

9
of 1897

9
of 1897

40
of 1897

19
of 1897

18
of 1897

17
of 1897

Date of First
Meeting.

Oct. 12, 1897

Oct. 12, 1897

Oct. 12, 1897

Oct. 12, 1897

Oct. 12, 1897

Oct. 12, 1897

Oct. 14,1897

Oct. 13, 1897

Oct. 13, 1897

Hour.

10A.M.

12 noon

2.30 P.M.

12 noon

11 A.M.

2.30 P.M.

8,30 P.M.

2.20 P.M.

11 A.M.

PUca.

Official Receiver's
Offices, Bank -
chambers, Queen*
street, Oldham

65, High - street,
Merthyr Tydfil

Official Receiver's
Office, 14, Chapel-
street, Preston

Queen's Hotel,
.Reading

Townhall, Rochdale

Official Receiver's
Offices, Fig Tree-
lane, Sheffield

Official Receiver's
Office, 25, John-
street, Sunderland

Royal Hotel, West
Hartlepool

Official ' Receiver's
Offices, 46, Orick-
lade-street, Swin-
don

Date of Public
Examination.

Oct. 22, 1897

Nov. 9, 1897

Nov. 12, 1897

Oct. 14, 1897

Oct. 16, 1897

Oct. 14, 1897

Oct. 21, 1897

Oct. 21, 1897

Oct. 13, 1897

Hour.

11 A.M.

11.15 A.M.

11 A.M.

2 P.M..

11.30 A.M.

3 P.M.

11.15 A.M.

11.15 A.M.

12 noon

Place.

Court - house,
Church - lane,
Oldham

Court - house,
Pontypridd

County Court
Offices, Winck-
ley - street,
Preston

Assize •• Courts,
Beading

Lecture Hall,
Acker - street,
Rochdale

County Court
Hall, Bank-
street; Shef-
field

Court - house,
John - street,
Sunderland

Court - house,
John-- street,
Sunderland

County Court,
Public Offices,
Regent -circus,
Swindon

Date of Order,
ifany,

for Summary
Administration.

Sept. 22, 1897

Oct. 1, 1897

Oct. 2, 1897

Sept. 30, 1897

Sept. 17, 1897

Oct. 1, 1897

Oct. 2, 1897

Oct. 2, 1897
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